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CDFW Service Based Budgeting Project 

Public Communication 

 November 8, 2019 

From: Nathan Voegeli, Attorney and SBB Project Manager  

Subject: CDFW Service Based Budgeting External Advisory Committee Meeting on November 20, 2019  

As previously shared, the California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) is hosting a Service Based Budgeting 

(SBB) External Advisory Committee meeting from 2-4 p.m. on Wednesday, November 20, 2019. The meeting 

will take place in the CDFW Director’s Conference Room 1206, located on the 12th Floor at 1416 9th Street, 

Sacramento, CA 95814. Please allow time for parking and signing in at the front desk when you arrive.  

During this meeting, the SBB project team will provide an overview of the project status, key accomplishments from 

the project’s initial data collection and analysis, and upcoming project activities. Time will be provided for 

questions, feedback and public comment.  

The meeting agenda has been made available for public viewing on the CDFW SBB webpage.  

We look forward to seeing you on November 20.  

Questions and Feedback  

Please do not hesitate to contact CDFW at SBBinfo@wildlife.ca.gov with questions or feedback related to the SBB 

project or the committee meeting. 
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